
14/01/2021 

MRS irene Dalecki 
804 / 70 - Lantana Avenue AVE 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 
i.dalecki@bigpond.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1453 - 4 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097

I have had a very good look at the proposed plans for this site. It would certainly make a very 
good improvement to the area and existing dwellings. It would seem that the plans are very 
well constructed and would fit in very well, giving improvement to the other old buildings in the 
area. I would certainly approve of this development and hope that Council will see fit to grant 
permission for their go ahead. Regards, Irene 

Sent: 14/01/2021 5:54:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission


